
 

  

Cir/010/2023        Date: 02-09-2023  

Dear Parents and students, 

As we approach the joyous occasion of Teachers' Day, we want to share a few 
important pointers to ensure a respectful and memorable celebration. The day will 
begin with a special assembly followed by regular classes. The School Captain along 
with the cabinet and the senior students will be responsible for the Teachers Day 
programme. The Parent Teacher Association will be organising a High-Tea at the end 
of the day. 

Please note that cakes, eats and beverages are    not permitted into the classroom. 
Parents are requested not to send in any food or flowers. However, students may 
bring thoughtful gifts such as handmade cards, plants, or books for their teachers. 

Regular school timings will be followed on this day. 

Let's come together to make Teachers' Day a special occasion, honoring our dedicated 
educators.  

Your cooperation in following these guidelines is greatly appreciated. 

Warm regards, 

Sd/- Principal 

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 

 


